
 

 
22nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

A.I.M. High Maths Day  
Wednesday 6th March 2024 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in an exciting and rewarding day at an A.I.M. High 
Maths Day on Wednesday 6th March 2024, during school time.  Pupils will be transported to 
and from the venue (Rosewood Primary School) with a member of staff who will stay with 
them during the day.  The transport for this event has been funded by the PFA.  
 
Pupils will need to be smartly dressed in full school uniform and need a NUT FREE PACKED 
LUNCH with a non-fizzy drink for their lunch.  
 
Please return the slip below to consent to your child taking part in this event.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell  
Headteacher  
 

A.I.M. High Maths Day  
Wednesday 6th March 2024 

 
 

I consent to my child _________________________ taking part in the above event.  
 
 
Parent signature ___________________________    Date _____________________ 
 
 


